Maintenance money allocated
for Kahle Community Center

Douglas County commissioners on March 1 approved $407,000 to
spent at Kahle Community Center for maintenance issues.

Scott Morgan, parks and recreation director, told Lake Tahoe
News 90 percent of the expense is for the roof, the rest is
for carpet.

Shaheen Beauchamp Builders is expected to begin work next week
inside the Stateline facility.

“We’ve experienced some leaks. The dormers are over 20 years
old and are causing problems,” Morgan said.

The membrane of the roof, which will be replaced, is 11 years
old. It had a life expectancy of 10 years.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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